
PE will be Basketball and
gymnastics on Mondays
and Fridays and children
will need their PE kit for

these days.

 Year 4 Learning Letter
We hope you have all had a great summer and feel rested
and ready for the term ahead. We are looking forward to

welcoming you into Year 4 and have lots of interesting and
exciting things planned! Details of our key learning for the

first half term is below. While some topics/units may
change, others will stay the same - such as our overall topic
- the Romans. A detailed breakdown of this can be found on
our website. We are planning a trip to the museum, with a

workshop, and a walk around Roman Exeter. 
If you have any problems or questions, please see your

child's teacher who will be happy to help. 

Our main Topic 
is The Romans

Key learning in Maths Key learning in English 

Partition, compare, and order
and round numbers to 1000
Find 1,10,100,1000 more or
less
Understand negative numbers
Count in 25s
Add and subtract 2 numbers
with up  to 4 digits

Revision of word classes- nouns,
adjectives, verbs, adverbs
Using and experimenting with
powerful vocabulary 
Writing sentences with more
than one clause.
Using subheadings in non fiction
writing 
Practising joined up neat
handwriting.

                  Key texts- 13  Words 
                  Dare to Care: Pet Dragon

 
 Homework 

Please could your child read every day at home, (either to someone else or by
themselves if they are able to) and complete one activity a week in their reading

journal which will be checked on Fridays. They should bring their reading book to
school every day. They will have spelling and times tables to learn every week and a

test on Fridays.
PE Science

We will be exploring  different ways of making
and changing volume, sound and pitch and
investigating materials that insulate against

sound.


